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August 27, 2013 
 
VIA Electronic Mail: comments-name-collision-05aug13@icann.org 
 
Cyrus Namazi 
Vice President, DNS Industry Engagement 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
12025 Waterfront Drive 
Suite 300 
Los Angeles, California 90094-2536 
 

RE:  Proposal to Mitigate Name Collision Risks  
 
Dear Mr. Namazi: 
 
Members of the American Insurance Association (AIA) are investigating whether any 
DNS clash issue problems exist in their networks.  Given that we are in the middle of 
the summer vacation season and these problems take considerable time to research, 
the current 21-day comment period provides insufficient time to research this issue.  We 
support the current extension request of the Association of National Advertisers, and 
respectfully request that ICANN grant an extension of time to November 1st for initial 
comments with replies due on November 22nd.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of these comments.   

 
Respectfully, 

 

          
 

Angela Gleason 
Associate Counsel  
 
  

   
  


